From: Thomas and Mary Anne

Sent: Monday, October 11, 2021 9:20 AM

To: Clerks Richmondhill <<u>clerks@richmondhill.ca</u>>; Office-Mayor Richmondhill

<officemayor@richmondhill.ca>; Greg Beros <greg.beros@richmondhill.ca>; Tom Muench

<tom.muench@richmondhill.ca>; Karen Cilevitz <karen.cilevitz@richmondhill.ca>; Godwin Chan

<godwin.chan@richmondhill.ca>
Subject: Perelli blue bin request

Carmine Perelli needs to pay for this self promotional blue bin exchange with his own money. He created this issue and now must take responsibility ethically and financially. We as tax payers should not have to pay. Please do the right thing for the sake of tax payers and for Richmond Hill.

The state of the payors and to the months and the state of the payors and the payors	
Mary Anne Stelling	
Home owner	
Sanderson Cr.	
Richmond Hill	